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February 14, 2023

Basement Flooding Protection Program
Sanitary Sewer Upgrades and

Watermain Replacement o n Sheppard Avenue
and other Local Roads

Contract: 19ECS-LU-12FP
Start Date: September 2021

Originally Forecast Completion: February 2023; NEW Completion Forecast: May 2023
Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto is modifying and upgrading sanitary sewer and watermain system in your area to
reduce surface and basement flooding. This work also involves replacing the City-owned portion of
substandard water services and sanitary sewer laterals. Sidewalk repairs and accessibility
improvements are also included on certain streets.
This project is part of the Council-approved 2021 Basement Flooding Protection Program to improve
the water distribution system, renew our aging infrastructure and reduce the risk of sewer collapse or
blockages that cause sewer backups and flooding.

 WORK STATUS TO DATE
Work is active on Sheppard Avenue. However, due to unforeseen construction issues that became
apparent after the work had begun, this has caused a delay. Major underground work on Sheppard
Avenue should now be completed by the end of May 2023.
Underground work is fully completed on Beaver Valley Road, Brighton Avenue, Clifton Avenue, Combe
Avenue, Goddard Street, Hove Street, Maxwell Street, Overbrook Place, Searle Avenue and
Shaftesbury Avenue - with some restoration work remaining.
Restoration work may include sod replacement, driveway reinstatement, curb installation, sidewalk
section replacements, and paving operations. Note that restoration cannot take place during winter
months, and therefore it is likely that work on these streets will commence in early Spring 2023.

 REMAINING WORK
Please find information below of the remaining work for this contract. The remaining major sewer
work is expected to be completed by May 2023.

Street
Sheppard Avenue

Remaining Work
Sanitary sewers and laterals
Restoration

 WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
 You may experience dust, noise, and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce

those impacts. We appreciate your patience.
The City will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on City property.
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 MAP OF WORK AREA

NEED MORE INFORMATION?
If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below. If you need
to speak with staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector, respect physical
distancing, and wear a mask.

Contract 19ECS-LU-12FP

Field Ambassador Janet Webster, 416-338-5497, bfpp@toronto.ca

TTY Hearing Impaired
Service

416-338-0889
(Daily, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311

Website toronto.ca/yorkcentre.ca

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.
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